Church Eaton Primary School



DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 13th September

Library Visit 11.45-12.45

Changes to the EYFS curriculum meeting for Class 1 6pm in class 1

Tuesday 14th September

Wednesday 15th September

FACES AGM

Thursday 16th September

Friday 17th September

Friday 10th September 2021

Headteacher Awards for this week are:

Class 1: Joshua and Tomos for being so kind and helpful with our new children in Class 1.

Class 2: Ozzy for his fantastic writing and Mabel for being so kind towards others.

Class 3: Poppy for her enthusiasm, energy and passion she has for learning. Imelda for her love of learning and her attitude towards English.

Class 4: Isaac for settling into Year 6 brilliantly and Maisie for fantastic maths work.

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Spencer for always having his nose in a book and trying hard all the time to improve his skills.

School News:

Welcome Back— We hope you have all had a nice summer break and return to school refreshed for the start of another academic year. A special warm welcome to all our new pupils who have joined us, we hope you are settling in well and are enjoying learning at Church Eaton Primary School.

Water Bottles— Pupils should bring water bottles to school especially during hot weather. Please make sure that these are clearly labelled.

School Dinners- There will be an increase in the price of school dinners from September to £2.34, this is the first increase for a while, however we are still waiting for this to be actioned by our catering company. Please continue to order school meals in advance on ParentPay.

School Uniform— Please ensure that ALL school uniform is clearly labelled with pupil's names.

F.A.C.E.S.- Friends At Church Eaton School (our P.T.A.) need your help. Please contact the school office or any member of FACES if you are able to help and support the school. The AGM is due to be held on Wednesday and it would be great to see some new faces there!

80's Adult disco- F.A.C.E.S. are organising a fund raising disco on Saturday 16th October. For tickets please contact any member of FACES or the school office.

Out of School Club- Wraparound care is available mornings and after school from 7.45am before school till 5.30pm after school as long as pupils need it. Charges are made the following week on ParentPay. Please send a message via email or Dojo to the school office at least 24 hours in advance to book children into club.

S. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

Class 1 & 2 - 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm

Class 3 & 4 - 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week:

Class 1 — 87.9% Whole School 94.7%

Class 2— 98.0%

Class 3 — 97.9%

Class 4- 92.6%

Church Eaton Primary School High Street

Church Eaton Stafford ST20 0AG

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Staffordshire University

> Academies Trust

Class 1 News

What a wonderful start to Autumn term 2021. We welcome Miss Smith to the team in Class 1 and she is finding her feet very quickly!! We have all been making friends together and learning what we like to do and what we are not sure of. The children have settled very quickly and we have been exploring our faces, our school and our families.

Over the Summer we had artificial grass laid in our outside play area and the children have noticed the difference. It certainly helped during the hot days earlier in the week.

Please let me know which of the three workshops you are able to attend from the letter that I have sent out. I am hoping to record the meetings so that you can watch at your leisure. Here's hoping for another exciting week next week where we will be starting our new Arts pilot project with Paul Hamlyn and Chuckle.











Class 2 news

Wow! What a fantastic start to the new school year! The children have settled in beautifully and are finding their feet in Class 2. We have been making new friends and getting to know each other as a Class.

This week, we have been super busy learning about childhood and what games our adults played when they were children. In English, we followed a recipe and practised our listening skills to make yummy fruit kebabs. The children were so sensible cutting up the fruit and trying new foods. Class 2 then wrote down some instructions on how to make the fruit kebabs.

In Maths, we have been looking at place value, Year 1 have been sorting objects up to 20 and Year 2 have been working on numbers to 50.

Please let me know if you have any questions via email or dojo.











Class 3 News

To say I have a lovely new class of children is an understatement. I am so pleased to be teaching such lovely, enthusiastic, happy and kind children.

This week has seen us welcoming Mrs Flanagan in to our class to assist us with our graffiti project. This week involved learning to colour blend and bubble write. We can't wait to show you the results of our project in a few weeks time. The children have been learning about place value in Maths and poems in English.

In a few weeks we will be starting a new topic on Through the Ages. Look out for the parent booklet for more information.









If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email.

Class 4 News

It has been wonderful to welcome all the children back into class 4 this week, as well as welcoming some new faces. It has been fantastic for me to get to know the children and have lots of fun this week!

In English this week, we have kicked off the year by learning all about a new book, Darwin's Dragons. Linking to our topic of Our World. We have been using our prediction and inference skills to understand more about the story. The children have also produced wonderful setting descriptions; it has been amazing for me to read all the fantastic work the children can create.

I have loved watching all the children play, learn and make new friends this week; it is brilliant having them back at school and seeing all their friends that they have not seen over the holidays. If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.

Look forward to seeing you all next week!